
 
Dear Dr. Shanklin, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. My name is 
Akhila Reddy, and I am an incoming medical student from 
Georgetown, Texas. When receiving this stethoscope, I truly felt 
I was beginning my journey to becoming a physician, and I 
am so grateful for you donation. I look forward to using this 
stethoscope in the coming years as I learn how to practice 
medicine. Your generosity of the School of Medicine 
Stethoscopes for Students is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Akhila Reddy 




